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15th May 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Next week’s plans are now up under the year 6 home learning tab and attached to the parent mail. The murder mystery maths task can also be found on this page. 
I will be aiming to catch all of you by phone this week before the half term.  I understand it is a big decision to be asking you to make but I will be trying to find out when (and if) year sixes ‘week 1’ takes place who is likely to be returning. If children do return to school, then 'week 1' may not be the 1st of June for year 6 pupils.
 I must stress the decision for your child to return is entirely your choice. As a school, we fully understand all parental concerns around safety and instances where parents are having to shield themselves or other members of the family. I also understand that all the science stating whether it is safe to return will not have been released yet which will make it incredibly hard to give a definitive answer and you are being asked to try and guess ahead of time.

However, as a school when organising risk assessments and planning for safety it is important to know the numbers we are potentially planning for to start to think ahead about classrooms and groupings.
To reiterate what has been said in a parent mail it is also important the children understand the environment they are returning too will be different. They may not be returning to the year 6 classroom and, while their groups and staff members will be stable and consistent, they will be small and not necessarily with their best friends (although we will try our best to consider friendship groups). They may also not be with their class teachers. Break times and lunch times may be separate and they will be expected to distance from each other.
The learning will be fairly structured and follow the curriculum but will also include lots of exercise and safe PE. 
I understand these strategies will be strange and potentially upsetting for them but I want to be clear in advance with everyone about the expectations. If the return happens I will strive as their teacher to ensure they have as happy an end at Stockham as they possible can and a smooth transition to secondary school.
Kind regards,
Miss Cargill.
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